
Sandoval to Congress: States
need say in health care
By Sandra Chereb, Las Vegas Review-Journal

CARSON CITY — Gov. Brian Sandoval on Friday said overtures by
Republican leadership in the House of Representatives seeking
input from states on the Affordable Care Act was a “positive
consultation  process”  that  he  hopes  continues  as  Congress
considers repealing the law.

Sandoval was the first Republican governor in the nation to
expand Medicaid eligibility as allowed under President Obama’s
signature  health  care  law.  With  Republican  President-elect
Donald  Trump  about  to  take  the  reins  of  the  nation  and
Republicans  in  control  of  both  the  Senate  and  House,  GOP
members in Congress have made it a priority to repeal the law,
creating angst for many who have received health coverage
under  its  provisions  given  the  uncertainty  of  what  will
replace it.

In a response to a letter from House Republican leadership,
Sandoval  said  states  are  “integral  players”  in  the
conversation “and the decisions that are made going forward
will have a profound impact on our citizens’ lives and the
health care providers who serve them.”
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